
 
Purchasing Division 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  November 1, 2018 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Bidders 
RE: 2018 Safe Route to Schools IFB-4577-18-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following: 
 
1.  Pre-Bid Attendance List (Sign-In Sheet) is attached as Exhibit A (one page). 
 
2. Pre-Bid Meeting Agenda including minutes of questions and project comments is attached as 

Exhibit A (six pages). 
 
3. Staging area for pipe, material and supplies is located at 333 West Avenue.   
 
4 NOTE: Jerod Timothy will be transferred off this project. Section 3.3.3 in the original IFB document 

has been amended to read: 
Project Manager: The Project Manager for the Project is Eric Mocko, who can be reached at 
(970)256-4017. During Construction, all notices, letters, submittals, and other communications 
directed to the City shall be addressed and mailed or delivered to: 
  City of Grand Junction 
  Department of Public Works and Planning 
  Attn: Eric Mocko, Project Manager 
  250 North Fifth Street 
  Grand Junction, CO  81501 

5. HMA Availability: 
 Concrete (6” Thick) shall be substituted at back of walk at driveways.   
 Sparn Street – Asphalt millings (12” Thick) shall be substituted for HMA. The Contractor shall 

load and haul milllings from City’s stockpile.  
 

6. A Revised Bid Schedule has been attached.  City will be providing construction staking. 
 
    
The original solicitation for the project referenced above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 






